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Email Address:  Hamptoncommon_friends@hotmail.co.uk


June 2011

Dear Hampton Common Friends & Residents

We write to update on news concerning Hampton Common.  We hope you will find it useful.  
1) Nine fruit and nut trees have been kindly donated to us by the Woodland Trust and planted in the ecology area.  Hopefully these will mature and provide us all with some fruit in the future.

2) More daffodil bulbs have been planted and we have requested additional bulbs to be planted around the Tangley Park and Oak Avenue side for next spring.

3) We have been in touch with the Council regarding dying/snapped trees and these will be replaced in the Autumn.
4) Last year the Metropolitan Police invited HCF to join them for a communal litter pick which was highly enjoyable and successful.  We hope to do this over the Summer again.
5) The benches installed last summer have been a huge success and we have requested the Council to monitor any signs of graffiti, to re-stain and varnish them, which they have agreed to do.
6) Further to recent concerns from residents we have now managed to secure three more bins which will be installed into the Common asap.
7) The hedge along Buckingham Road is due for its annual trim, after the nesting season, hopefully sometime during the Summer.

· The HCF Committee regularly monitor the Common and report any issues directly to the Parks Department, but in the meantime if you have any concerns on litter, graffiti or any other comments please let us know so we can follow it up on your behalf.  You can also contact Richmond Council directly via  www.richmond.gov.uk/graffiti_removal or tel: 08456 122660 and copy the Hampton Common Friends at the above email address.  
This year we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution from any existing/new members of between £3-£5.  We hope to boost existing funds in order to purchase another bench for the Common and we are approaching our target for this.  
(………………………………………………………………………………………………………

HAMPTON COMMON MEMBERSHIP FROM JUNE 2011 TO MAY 2012
Name: 

_____________________________

Address:
___________________________________________________________



___________________________________________________________

Postcode:
___________________________________________________________

Tel No:-
__________________________  E-Mail:- __________________________

Membership Type:
Single 
(  
£3.00




Family
(
£5,00

(   
Unable to contribute at this time
 but would like to receive updates
Please make cheques payable to Hampton Common Friends and return to:

Mr J Nicholson – Treasurer Hampton Common Friends, 52 Buckingham Road, Hampton, TW12 3JG.
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